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Kestrels have had an adventure packed year, with most recently joining 

Hawks at Longridge for a fantastic cub camp, where the cubs thoroughly 

enjoyed kayaking, dragon boat racing, climbing and a super water fight to 

help cool off!  

 

During our meetings we have tried a number of different activities, 

including, hiking, pumpkin carving, Chinese dragon making, pioneering, 

bivvy building, backwoods cooking and playing heaps of games including 

dodgeball!.  

 

We also had a great time at Reading Climbing centre where the cubs took 

part in lots of different climbing activities, Pinewood scaletrix– with lots of 

competitive cubs showing off their skills. 

 

I’d also like to thank out Young Leaders Charlie Watson and Izzy Newson 

who have been really supportive throughout. 

 

We have welcomed Ross back as section assistant, he is a great asset to the 

team this year. We say goodbye to Jason who has been amazing. I am finally 

stepping down as Akela, with two fantastic ladies – Martina and Sam who 

are willing to step in; with the enthusiasm of Simon, I am sure they will be a 

brilliant team. 

 

Elizabeth “Charlie” Griffiths (Cub Scout Leader) 

 


